From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Alan.Brandon@ghd.com"

Cc: cctofiling@craworld.com

Subject: RE: 1RP-4583 2C-14-3

Date: Friday, December 22, 2017 9:47:00 AM
Mr. Brandon:

NMOCD will consider delineation complete for 1RP-4583 and the proposed remediation is approved
with these clarifications:

1. Bottom confirmation samples of the second stage of excavation within the current area must
demonstrate permissible levels of TPH extended and BTEX. Sidewall samples of the extended
excavation must demonstrate permissible levels of BTEX, TPH extended, and chlorides.

2. The area represented by surface samples 44, 46, 47, 50, and 53 must be excavated to depths
demonstrating permissible levels of TPH or excavated to 4 ft. bgs and lined to encapsulate
chloride-impacted soil if necessary.

3. Forthe area represented by FS-7(SP-3), bottom and sidewall confirmation samples of the
proposed 4 ft. excavation must demonstrate permissible levels of 600 mg/kg. If not, laterally
extend and lined as with the main excavation.

4. On an appropriately scaled map, please annotate and outline the depth of excavation or
depths if varying depths of excavation. Demarcate the locations of confirmation samples with
GPS coordinates or provide in a tabulated format.

5. The chain of command for the laboratory analyses from February 10, 2017 is missing. Please
include in the remediation report.

Please confirm or inform for clarification.
Thanks,

Olivia Yu

Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Alan.Brandon@ghd.com [mailto:Alan.Brandon@ghd.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 8:39 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: cctofiling@craworld.com
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Subject: 1RP-4583 2C-14-3 and 1RP-4523 MF-16 pipeline ~COR-11135250~

Olivia,

Attached are two reports for the above referenced sites for your review. I'm not sure if they were
sent to you last month or not.

Thanks

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please
delete it; you should not copy it or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other
person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and modify all email communications
through their networks.




